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Parental workshop for ‘Online homework’

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted to invite you to our parent workshop on Friday 20t September
2019 at 2:30 pm. This workshop will provide a comprehensive overview for you about
our school home learning expectations. In addition, the workshop will show you how
to access our online homework resources and how they will benefit your child. As a
school we offer to all children our home learning resources Bug Club for building
reading fluency and comprehensions skills, My Maths, a resource to build pupils’
maths confidence and Times Tables Rockstars which supports pupils from Year 1
onwards with their recall of their times table facts.

On Friday, pupils will be receiving their online passwords in a sealed letter from their
class teacher. It is important you keep your child’s passwords somewhere safe at
home for their use. If you are unable to access the internet, we will be running
lunchtime clubs for pupils to practice their learning in school.

Yours sincerely
Miss A Carlisle

Vice Principal Key Stage 1

Lake Farm Park Academy, Botwell Common Road, Hayes, UB3 1JA
Telephone: 0208-5732622
Email: lfpaoffice@theparkfederation.org



